
 

 

 

DATE:  April 18, 2024 

TO:  Interested Firms 

FROM:  Breanna Pierce, Procurement Specialist   

SUBJECT: Addendum 1 to Invitation for Bid 39449 – Installation of Transfer Switches at District 
Water Control Structures 

 
As a result of questions received from potential respondents, please be advised of the following changes 
to the subject Invitation for Bid: 

1. The time and date for the submittal of responses remains the same: 2:00 p.m., Thursday, May 9, 
2024. 

2. Question: In DemandStar listing for Transfer Switches for water control structures it states a location 
map is provided. I only see a picture of the inside of the structure. Please advise or send me a copy of 
the location map. 

Please see Figure 1 – Install Automatic Transfer Switches Locations. 

NOTE: Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in your submittal. 

If you have any questions regarding this addendum, contact Breanna Pierce at (386) 643-1168 or via 
email at bpierce@sjrwmd.com. 
 
 
Attachments:  
Figure 1 – Install Automatic Transfer Switches Locations 




